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Report to the Hutt River Floodplain Management Advisory Committee 
from Derek Wilshere, Consultant, Landcare 
 
 
Hutt River Floodplain Management Advisory Committee 
Terms of Reference 
 
 
1. Purpose 

 
To receive the revised Terms of Reference for the Hutt River Floodplain Management 
Advisory Committee (HRFMAC). 
 
 

2. Background 
 
At its meeting on 21 December 1998, the Advisory Committee received Report 98.614 
which presented Draft Terms of Reference and recommended them to the Landcare 
Committee for approval. 
 
The Advisory Committee requested that the Draft Terms of Reference should be modified 
to recognise decisions made on the Chairperson and Iwi representation. 
 
 

3. Terms of Reference 
 
The Draft Terms of Reference (Attachment 1) reflect the resolutions: 
 

“..that the Advisory Committee Chairperson be nominated from the Regional Council 
members” (of the Committee) 

and 
“That the Wellington Tenths Trust and Te Runanganui ki Taranaki o Te Upoko o te 
Ika a Maui each be invited to nominate a representative to the Committee” 
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4. Recommendations 
 

That the Hutt River Floodplain Management Advisory Committee receive this report and 
note its contents. 
 

 
Report prepared by: Approved for submission: 
 
 
 
 
DEREK WILSHERE DAYA ATAPATTU 
Consultant, Landcare Project Engineer/Leader 
 
 
 
 
 BRENDAN PAUL 
 Manager, Flood Protection (Strategy and Assets) 
 
 
 
 
 ANDREW ANNAKIN 
 Divisional Manager, Landcare 
 
 
Attachment 1 : Draft Terms of Reference 


